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March 22, 1999

Jon Seidel

EDP Consulting, Inc.
3373 Guido Street
Oakland, CA 94602-3507

Dear Jon:

I want to thank you for the senior level guidance you offered our Information Systems’
Department over the past several months. As you well know, Concentric has been in the
process of investing substantially in improving its IS capabilities and your contributions
in helping us scope the effort and provide needed guidance to our personnel has been
most appreciated.

We look forward to a very busy and challenging 1999. Your efforts in helping us
position the group for success is much appreciated.

[ will be glad to provide any references you require in your future endeavors.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mike Anthofer

Senior Vice President & CFO
Concentric Network Corporation
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